
Minutes of the QCGC General Meeting of April 27, 2022 

President Pam Williams called the meeting to order at 11:00 a.m.  

• Pam welcomed all of the attendees. A brief business meeting followed. 
• Treasurer Margie Barber was not present at the meeting; therefore, President Pam Williams 

gave the Treasurer’s report in her absence. Margie’s report was from the inception of the club 
to April 14, 2022. Revenue totals $775 in dues collected. The revenue also includes $42.50 
being held for member badges. Expenses paid were $209.26. Revenues over Expenses are 
$608.24. The Treasurer’s Report was approved by the board at their April 14, 2022 meeting 
and is on the qcgenealogy.com website. 

• Secretary Norma Schellberg was not present at the meeting; therefore, President Pam Williams 
reported that the minutes from the March 30, 2022 General Meeting were approved by the 
board at their April 14, 2022 meeting and are on the qcgenealogy.com website. 

• Dick Sussman, Chairman of the Membership and Communications Committees gave his report. 
Dick reported that we currently have 60 members. We have a presence on the Quail Creek 
HOA website and we are searchable to those exploring the Robson website. Dick has submitted 
an article that includes photos and interview statement from our March 30, 2022 General 
Meeting to the Quail Creek Crossing. 

• Education Chairman Mark Hester was not present at the meeting; therefore, RoseMary Tuck 
reported for the committee. Their next committee meeting is April 28, 2022. 

• RoseMary Tuck reported for the Social Committee that Quail Creek name badges can be 
ordered through her.  

• RoseMary Tuck also announced that at our May 25, 2022 General Meeting the topic will be 
“Researching your Military Ancestors.”. She asked that anyone who has photos of their 
ancestor veterans to please submit them to her and she will prepare a PowerPoint for the 
meeting. 

• Pam Williams requested five volunteers to give a 10-minute presentation at the May 25, 2022 
General Meeting about one of their military ancestors.  The presentations should focus on 
genealogical research so that we can learn some military research tips. 

• Resource Committee Chairman John Gelber informed the members that if they need help with 
their research, they should contact him as part of the Mentorship Program that he has 
established. He also said that the club was working on a policy to let members know of 
advertisements and deals on genealogy websites.  He said we want to share the information 
without endorsing it. The board will be working on developing a policy.  

• The business meeting was adjourned at 11:20 a.m.  

Dick Sussman introduced our presenter, Gil Lusk.  His topic is “The Capability of DNA as a 
Genealogical Tool.” 


